
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY FIVE OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING 

FROM YOU. TUESDAY THE FIRST ‘SNAIL MAIL’ LETTERS ARRIVED. HERE ARE SOME OF 

THE FIRST LETTERS: 

[MENOMINEE MI]  DEAR FRIENDS. HAPPY BIRTHDAY! WE HAVE BEEN WITH YOU FROM THE 

BEGINNING. WE ARE BLESSED EVERY DAY! WE ENJOY JOHN (MACARTHUR), DR. MCGEE, CAL 

THOMAS, RAVI, JANET (PARSHALL) AND MANY OTHERS. MY VISION IS POOR SO I LOVE THE 

BIBLE STUDIES.  

[SEYMOUR – SHIRLEY]  DEAR WRVM. THANKS FOR ALL THAT YOU! I TRULY ENJOY ALL THE 

BEAUTIFUL MUSIC. KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK. ENCLOSED IS A CHECK IN MEMORY OF A 

FRIEND. 

[STURGEON BAY – RON] DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU FOR BEING THERE WITH UPLIFTING 

MUSIC AND PROGRAMMING, ESPECIALLY IN THE LATE AFTERNOON AND EVENING. I ENJOY 

THE SATURDAY MORNING PROGRAMMING TOO. 

[DEPERE – DELORES]  DEAR WRVM. ENCLOSED IS MY SEPTEMBER CHECK. I’M ANXIOUS TO 

GO WITH WRVM BUS TOUR TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN PIGEON FORGE TN 

THE END OF SEPTEMBER. HOPING FOR A FULL BUS FULL OF HAPPY CHRISTIANS. MIKE AND 

NANCY ARE THE BEST HOSTS. BLESSINGS TO ALL AT WRVM. 

 SHORT LETTERS THAT EXPRESS WHAT THEY APPRECIATE ABOUT WRVM; WHY THEY 

KEEP LISTENING. AND, IF NOTHING ELSE, IT LETS US KNOW THEY ARE LISTENING. 

IN REGARDS TO THE UPCOMING BUS TRIP TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION, 

RIGHT NOW WE STILL HAVE ROOM FOR YOU IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO TRAVEL WITH US. 

BUT, THIS WEEK IS ABSOLUTELY THE LAST OPPORTUNITY TO SIGN UP BECAUSE NEXT 

MONDAY I HAVE TO CONFIRM OR RELEASE TWO HOTEL ROOMS I’M HOLDING AT EACH 

OF THE 3 HOTELS WE’RE STAYING AT.  FOR THE MACKINAC ISLAND TRIP, WE HAVE ROOM 

FOR ONE SINGLE LADY WHO DOESN’T MIND SHARING A ROOM WITH ANOTHER SINGLE 

LADY WHO HAS ALREADY SIGNED UP. 

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH. PLEASE KEEP OUR 

SURING TRANSMITTER FUND IN YOUR PRAYERS AS YOU PRAY FOR US. THE GOAL IS 

$105,000 AND WE HAVE CURRENTLY RECEIVED $500.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


